09.09.2024
Dear Parents and Carers, 
Staff, Friends of New Road School, and Year 6 pupils are hosting a coffee morning in the school hall between 9am and 11am on Friday 27th of September to support MacMillan Cancer Support.  
We really hope you can support this amazing charity on the day.  Please bake a cake if you have time. 
We would look forward to spending this time with.

Mr Rob Litten
Headteacher
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